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To Transport Secretary,
I agree with UNESCO’s Advisory Mission finding that the scheme would have a detrimental impact on the
OUV of the WHS.
The proposal is disastrous!
The scheme is unacceptable to:
•Government’s independent examiners
•UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee
•The former Transport Secretary

This scheme must be abandoned.

Glanville Neale B.Sc. eng.




